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Mr Paul Heseltine

Associate Director Finance and Risk Management
Ofgem

9 Millbank

London SWI1P 3GE

UK

21 January 2013

Re: Notice under section 114(2) of the Electricity Act 1989 and section 23(2) of the
Gas Act 1986: Consultation on proposed licence modifications to the licence fee
payment conditions in all gas and electricity licences and other consequential
changes.

Dear Mr Heseltine,

BGE(UK) Limited is pleased to have the opportunity to respond to Ofgem’s consultation.
‘BGE(UK) Limited holds a gas interconnector licence for the operation of IC 1 and IC 2,
the gas interconnectors between GB and Ireland.

BGE(UK) Limited has no objection to the proposed licence modification relating to the
Removal of References to the Competition Commission as outlined in the above notice.

BGE(UK) Limited has no comment regarding the other proposed changes as outlined in
the notice, as we feel these changes are not relevant to a Gas Interconnector licence
holder.

Yours sincerely

éi [ C ( 7 CU/M_ .

Padraic O’Connell
Head of Markets & Regulation
on behalf of BGE(UK) Limited




